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MINUTES OF MEETING GOSFORD DISTRICT TENNIS ASSOCIATION 17/11/99

Present:

“Apologies:

“Dennis Stimson, Jamie Byrnes, Bryce Grossel,

Maureen Rowe, Robyn Davis, Pat Healy, Anne Thomas

Chris Cox, Steve Gibson

Minutes Previous Meeting: Moved Jamie Byrnes, Seconded Bryce

Business Arising:

Grossel.

with Cantre.

Dennis not sure if people have been after break-in.

Correspondence In: Letter from Bracey Davidson re GST
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Ben HOwen
Tennis NSW re Disabled Players.

1" "

Cheque for Leagues Club from "Support Scheme"

Tennis NSW Info Line Club Application Form.
" M Memo re Workshop (Rules Inter-
District ).

Letter from Gosford City Brass Band re Council.

" "  Penmans re Lease
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Quote from All Grass Surfaces

Correspondence Out: Letter to Dane Fernandez with $200 cheque

” " M & W Nouri - re dishonoured cheque
Tennis NSW re Peninsular School ofTennis
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GENERAL BUSINESS:

Jamie reported there was a problem with players applying their own

format with regard to letter from Bryce Grossel.

Main Committee felt this should be handled by Tennis Committee.

With regard to quote from All Grass Sports Surfaces, we should reply
that we are still interested in the quote, but one factor in making

our decision will be to see how they can solve the problem on
Court 13 before any final decision is made.

With reference to letter received to vacate premises, D
2 members of the Properties Office at Council (Messrs Browning and

Sodher) re this matter.

Their Solicitor must send a copy of the lease with changes to our

Solicitor and a letter retracting their letter of 3/11/99. Mr Sodher
actually told their Solicitor that
the costs re this matter as it 1is no

signed.

Letter from Jean O'Brien - refer to next meeting

Grant Feeney for financial assistance.

Bryce Grossel re Veterans "B" Doubles

ennis spoke with

Council may have to absorb some of
t our fault the lease has not been



Dennis explained we did not reply to the letter of early September
as we had spoken to Mr Browning after receipt of that letter and
felt a letter of reply was not required. We should not have to pay
for a lease document which we have not received..

Copy of Annual Statement was received by fax from Treasurer.



